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Elected chairperson of the Student Council of the faculty
“Land Management”
In October this year, on the initiative of the Dean of the faculty “Land Management” Sh.Narbaev, Deputy
Dean for Work with Youth Kh.Eshova in the room of spirituality and education of the academic lyceum
dormitory,was held round table disussion on the topic "Internal regulations in the student dormitory".Also
round table  discussion was organized in  the room of  spirituality  and enlightenment of  each floor.  In  this
meeting were elected the headman of the second floor Ilkhom Eshkuvatov, the headman of the third floor
Murodil Dekhkanov, the chairman of the student hostel council Mashrab Mamatov and council members
responsible for cleanliness and order, newspapers and magazines, sporting events. The elected members
of the council were given specific tasks. Dean of the faculty Sh. Narbaev spoke about the living conditions
of students in the dormitory, urged students to be active, to participate in all activities and public works.
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